
 

 

July 13, 2021 
To, 
BSE Ltd.  
(Scrip Code-500365) 
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub.: Clarification letter. 
 
With reference to the clarification sought by your exchange vide an email dated July 9, 2021, we 
hereby inform you that the Company does not have any unpublished price sensitive information 
due for disclosure in terms of the applicable regulations. 
 
We request you to kindly take the same on records. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Welspun Specialty Solutions Ltd 
(Erstwhile RMG Alloy Steel Ltd) 
 
 
 
 


